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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Misa Keelan in Los Angeles

News

4.17.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Misa Keelan has joined the firm as an associate in the Los

Angeles office.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Misa served as a litigation associate at a Los Angeles-based labor and

employment firm where she represented employees in wrongful termination claims through every

stage of the legal process, from client intake to case resolution. At Fisher Phillips, she brings her

perspective from the other side of the aisle to now represent employers in workplace law disputes

and advise them on compliance. Prior to private practice, Misa was a law clerk for the County of Los

Angeles, Office of the County Counsel.

Misa earned her law degree from Loyola Law School, where she served as Chief Production Editor

and Staff Member for Loyola of Los Angeles International and Comparative Law Review. Before

attending law school, she graduated with a B.A., magna cum laude, from the University of Southern

California School of Cinematic Arts.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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